June 16th – 2024 and 2025: ANNOUNCEMENT: 

The former years, due to Covid and related circumstances, we were limited in the ability to actively do fundraising-activities or work on and visit our projects. Therefore, the foundation decided to temporarily close down on new project-support. 
But the Foundation Victory for Equality is very exited to announce the upcoming restart of projects in South Africa. 
We will re-visit the areas of Theewaterskloof and Cape Town and townships near Cape Town in August for education- and gender-projects to promote equality and growth in those areas. 
We will actively start our fundraising activities and news-updates again from September 2025 onwards. 
We cannot wait to actively contribute and to share our new projects with you! 

Warmest, 
Caroline Dusée, Founder of Victory for Equality 



